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Statement: 

Japan thank the secretariat and the Expanded Bureau of the committee for the effort in tackling 

with broad issues practically and strategically to strengthen geospatial information 

management, especially convening of a Virtual High Level Forum in place of postponed the 

Sixth High Level Forum on Geospatial Information Management. 

 

Japan appreciates the effort to develop the third edition of the report on future trends in 

geospatial information management by the teams, and support the adoption of this document. 
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